
  
 

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF B4479 LOWER STREET (BLOCKLEY 

PARISH) COTSWOLD DISTRICT 
 

Gloucestershire County Council intends to make an order under the relevant 
provisions of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) to 
temporarily close part of the B4479 Lower Street from Bell Lane to Lower 
Street along to School Lane for a distance of approximately 75 metres. 
 
The reason for the closure is to undertake wall repairs. 
 
The road is expected to be closed from the 6th March until the 24th March 
2023 only or until the works have been completed, whichever is the later. For 
further information, please contact Gloucestershire Highways on 08000 514 
514 or visit www.gloucestershire.gov.uk.  
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site. 
 
Emergency and Pedestrian access will be maintained.  
 
DATED: 16th February 2023 

 
for Assistant Director of Legal Services 

CD/76943 
Legal Services, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester GL1 2TG 


